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short term solution. Edwards will do an assessment to determine the cost 
difference between hiring deputies, police officers or a private security firm 
to police the area during business hours. It was agreed by all parties that 
funding for the security service would shared equally by the Sheriff's Office, 
City of Tulsa, City-County Library and the Metropolitan Transit Authority. 

Selph returned to the meeting at 10:55 a.m. 

Rudd reported on plans that have been developed as a temporary solution to 
the overcrowded conditions in the Public Defender's offices. The plans are to 
temporarily modify the office on a very modest basis. No Board action required. 
Funding for material will come from Rudd's budget and Building Qperations will 
provide the labor. 

The Board discussed donated and confiscated vehicles as outlined in Rudd's 
memorandum af 10-12-94. Following discussion, it was determined that a policy 
needs to be established to allow Jim Fissel, Fleet Superviser, to review and 
assess repair costs of the vehicles to determine the feasibility of accepting 
them. Dick will assist in developing this policy. After the vehicles have been 
assessed, the requesting agency will determine whether they want to expend the 
funds to repair the vehicles. 

Ollie Gresham, Attorney, and Frank Ward of the Tulsa Area Tennis 
Association, presented concerns about LaFortune Park Tennis Center, as a result 
of the termination of tennis pro, Andy Martin. Following discussion, the Board 
concurred to involve the Tennis Association in the selection process of a new 
tennis pro. 

Meeting adjourned at 11:45 a.m. 
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